summer Newsletter 20

Leavers' Assembly

On Wednesday our Primary 7 boys and girls presented their final assembly, as part of the annual Prize-giving event. It was an assembly with a difference and based on the Three Billy Goat's Gruff fairytale, featuring crossing a bridge from one place to



another. A very apt concept for the Primary 7s. Without doubt the Primary Sevens will have made their parents and family members very proud with their production. Much appreciation goes to Miss McGinley, Laura and Ryan who put a lot of work into helping the children stage the performance. Thank you also to Jonny and Ryan for setting up the hall.





Leavers' Lunch

Deirdre Amor Eco Cup	Leslie Millar
W.I. Cup Drama	Mason Mullen
Friar Cup Art & Technology	Casey Speak
	Kyle Stevenson
Maconachie Cup ICT	Shania O'Doherty
	Rachel Russell
Male Footballer of the Year	Corey McCrea
Female Footballer of the Year	Eleanor Browne
Netballer of the Year	Rachel McMorran
Victor Ludorum Award	Jamie McBride
(Male)	
Victor Ludorum Award	Casey Speak
(Female)	
Johnston Shield (for the boy	Jamie McBride
who contributed most to school life)	
Manning Cup (for the girl who	Niamh Greenstreet
contributed most to school life)	
Ken Pollock Cup Academic	Rachel Russell
Achievement	Timothy Aiken

Prize-Giving

Congratulations to all the boys and girls who were awarded prizes on Tuesday. We are most grateful to Mrs Amor, Andy Patton and our Governors who came along to present the prizes.



Winners of Citizenship **Awards**

Mathletics

Congratulations to Corey Breslin P6VC, Rhys Brolly-Neeson P5VC,

Jacob Griffin P6KC, Tiana Moore P6KC and Niamh Greenstreet P7McG who have received a GOLD awards in Mathletics. Winners of the monthly prizes were: Grace McClintock P1S, Kaden Li P1W, Lauren Galloway-Doherty P2H, Gracey Hamilton P2K, Zara Moore P3McA, Conn Kelly P4K, Zara Doherty P6VC, Cody Mullen P6KC & Sienna Galloway P7McG. At the end of the year we all wish to thank Mrs Campbell for ensuring Mathletics is acknowledged every week in assembly.

Sion Mills Community Association (Beside the Play Park)

The Summer Scheme will start on Monday 1st July and will run to Friday 9th August 2019 from 2pm – 4pm Monday to Friday for kids age 5yrs - 15 yrs old. Registration forms can be collected from the Community Association and must be completed by parents / guardians and returned with registration fee of £1.50 per child.

A full programme of activities and fun days away for the kids will take place over the summer scheme.

Accelerated Reading

Congratulations to Keelin McCrea and Abi Moore P6 VC who have read ONE MILLION words this year.

Well Done to everyone who participated in Accelerated Reading during the year. SO many boys and girls have discovered the joy of reading through this programme.

Families Together

We are most grateful to Dr. Maria Herron, Clare McGillion and the team who have provided much needed pastoral support to the school community. As well as

the workshops, the Tuesday morning Walking Club and family support has been invaluable. Whilst some of the support is on hold for July and August please see the flyer for parental support still available.



PTFA

At the end of the year we wish to sincerely thank the PTFA for all the fundraising and other supportive work they have once again done throughout the year. The prizes for Accelerated Reading, Mathletics, treats for end of term events and most recently a visit from an ice cream van on Wednesday, following the Leavers' Assembly.



cream was delicious



Handwriting Omagh Show

Congratulations to Emma McGillion P5VC on being Highly Commended for her handwriting.

